

# Newsletter Thursday 7 March 2024

Lydgate Lane, Sheffield, S10 5FQ • Tel: 0114 2662450 • Email: enquiries@lydgate-inf.sheffield.sch.uk

#### World Book Day – Thursday 7 March 2024

➤ Thank you to all pupils for joining in with our World Book Day activities

here in school today - we have had great fun throughout the day sharing our favourite books (in many different languages!) and sharing the children's wonderful book characters and creations! A reminder that your child should have recently brought home a World Book Day voucher today also, which may be redeemed at bookshops throughout March.

## **Kate Wakeling Poetry Pupil Workshops**

As you will be aware from our message earlier in the week, as part of

our Reading for Pleasure initiative (and thanks to LISA's generous support), we'll be welcoming the (famous!) children's poet Kate Wakeling into school on Wednesday 13 and Thursday 14 March as part of our current poetry focus, timetabling poetry-based workshop sessions for each class in school. Be sure to ask your child what they got up to as part of this exciting event next week!

### Bounce for Books – Friday 8 March

We'll be having fun in school tomorrow as part of Lydgate Infant School

Association's Spring Fundraising Event 'Bounce for Books! You should have already received further information and a request for permission for your child to take part via Parentmail Forms. Please find attached once more LISA's poster for further details of this exciting event and click <a href="https://example.com/here">here</a> to donate and see photos of the library.

#### Comic Relief ('Red Nose Day') - Friday 15 March

A week tomorrow (Friday 15 March) marks

this year's 'Comic Relief' ('Red Nose Day'). Schools up and down the country will be participating, and we are no exception! To this end, Friday 15 March has been designated a **non-uniform day**, with pupils and grown-ups encouraged to dress in red, as a superhero or favourite book character or with any other theme linked with Comic Relief itself. If you would like to donate to this worthy cause, please click on the following link: <a href="https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd24-lydgate-infant-school">https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd24-lydgate-infant-school</a> For more information about the event in general, please visit <a href="https://www.rednoseday.com">www.rednoseday.com</a>.

Class Photographs

Class photographs were taken yesterday here in school, and your child will shortly bring home a class photograph proof and ordering information in her or his bookbag should you wish to purchase prints.

### Sheffield City Council Wraparound Care Survey

SCC is in the process of surveying parents and carers

across the city in regards to childcare/wraparound provision – please click on the following link (by Friday 15 March) if you would like to take part:

https://online1.snapsurveys.com/interview/a2f1a862-0747-4ccd-950c-d2864fcf3217

Ramadan Mubarak! As we move into the month of Ramadan this coming weekend, the school would like to wish a happy Ramadan to all in our school community.

**MARCH** 

7

(3:30 - 4:30)

Reading for Pleasure World Book Day Parent Workshop

7

World Book Day

(Book & Craft Activities)

8

Bounce for Books (Sponsored Bounce)

15

Red Nose Day (non uniformday)